QUICKSMITHS i

College of Strange Energy

Ambassador Open Day Invitation
Dear

Warmest of welcomes to the world of Quicksmiths! You have been selected to join us at
our Open Day, when our doors open to carefully chosen guests from around the globe. We
are excited to share much more with you in time, but for now please accept this brief
introduction of our work.

We are optimistic that you will enjoy your visit to Quicksmiths, and perhaps you will even
become one of our Ambassadors and a lifelong associate.

With very best wishes,

Loris Owen

On behalf of Adelaide Twiss, Professor-in-Charge, Quicksmiths College of Strange Energy

**Please note that, for your safety and ours, this letter has been censored by our simple
but effective Scrambleguard. For more information please visit www.quicksmiths.com. **
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